
March, 2021 

 
 

 
 

Specification Change Notice 
Products affected : Motor for Oil mist collector OMC-F “OMC-Fxxx-Mxxx” 

 

 

Dear Customer 

    

We would like to inform you of the sales unit change of motor for oil mist collector OMC-F series  
from a single piece of motor to a set of motor and turbo fan. 
Your understanding and continued business are highly appreciated. 

 

 

1. Affected product / part number  
 

Motor for MITSCATCH 

・OMC-F105-M40 

・OMC-F110-M75 

・OMC-F120-M150 
 

 

 

 

2. Description of change 

・Motor with turbo fan will be provide.  

・Part number, sales unit and sales price are revised. 

 

Old New 

Part number Sales unit Part number Sales unit 

OMC-F105-M40 

1 pc. 

OMC-F105-M40-TF 

1 Set OMC-F110-M75 OMC-F110-M75-TF 

OMC-F120-M150 OMC-F120-M150-TF 

    

 

3. Schedule for change 
From orders received in March, 2021  

 
For further details, please contact us at info@ohm.co.jp. 

 
 

OHM Electric Co., Ltd. 
 

Morihiro Matsumoto 
General Manger, Cooling/Environmental Equip. Div. 
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